
UPCOMING EVENTS AT FUMC 

Sunday, April 26, 2015 
    8:45am   Genesis Service (Fellowship Hall) 
  10:00am  Sunday School  
  11:00am  Worship Service  
    3:00pm  Memorial Committee Meeting (Kinsey Mulloy Classroom) 
    5:00pm  United Methodist Youth Fellowship (UMYF) (Fellowship Hall and Youth Hut) 
           
Monday, April 27, 2015 

6:00pm  Boy Scout Meeting (Boy Scout Hut) 
7:00pm  Christian Education Ministry Team Meeting (Fellowship Hall) 

 
Wednesday, April 29, 2015 
    4:30pm  WATF Kids Activities (Kid’s Nook) 
    5:30pm  WATF Meal (Fellowship Hall) 
    6:00pm  Handbell Rehearsal (Choir Room) 
    6:30pm  WATF Adult Study (Fellowship Hall) 
    7:30pm  Chancel Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room) 
 May 3 Bulletin Deadline 
 Bus Reserved (Pre-School) 
 
Friday, May 1, 2015 
    5:00pm  Relay for Life (Chesterfield High School Football Stadium) 
 
Sunday, May 3, 2015 
  10:00am  Sunday School   
  11:00am  Worship Service   
    5:00pm  United Methodist Youth Fellowship (UMYF) (Fellowship Hall and Youth Hut) 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

First United Methodist Church 

117 Third Street, Cheraw, SC  29520 
www.cherawfirstumc.org 

  The Mission of the First United Methodist Church is to win and nurture  

      souls for Jesus Christ by sharing and living the message of salvation. 

__________________________________________________________ 
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FUMC STAFF 

Rev. Dr. Kurt McPherson, Pastor (kamcpherson@umcsc.org) 

Angie Smith, Administrative Assistant (fumcangiesmith@gmail.com) 

Sara Sanderson, Director of Children/Youth (saralsanderson@hotmail.com) 

Mimi Coffey, Director of Preschool/Nursery (fmpsn2212@yahoo.com)                     

Dr. Shane Robertson, Director of Music (srobertson@chesterfieldschools.org) 
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WELCOME VISITORS — We welcome our visitors! Please fill out the attendance 
sheet with your   contact information. If you wish to join the church by Affirmation 
of Faith or Transfer of Membership, please notify the pastor at 537-7002. 

 

PASTOR’S INFORMATION — If you need to contact the pastor,  you can call the 
parsonage at 537-3635, the church office 537-7002 or his cell phone 864-643-9968. 

 

OUR PRAYER LIST — our President, all who defend our nation, Sue Nichols (Pam 

Humphries’ mother), Lucille Gray (Betty Hurst’s mother), Logan, Gary & Lacy Gause 

(Friends of Dee Dee Pickrel), DeAnna Starling, Christy Marsh (Emily Marsh’s daughter), 

Dr. Hampton (Lib Norton’s friend), Wayne Therrell (Jerry Therrell’s brother), Rosa 

Chapman.  NOTE: Names are left on the prayer list for two weeks; after two weeks, they 

are removed unless the church office is notified. 

SPECIAL THANKS — Your thoughts, prayers, cards and calls really meant so much to 

Thomas and me during Thomas’ bout with the flu and me with a bad case of stress and 

heart trouble.  We are fortunate to have such a wonderful, caring church family.  

PRAISE GOD! In Christian Love, Sharon and Thomas McKinnon. 

TRANSFORM A CHILD’S FUTURE — Each year, Epworth Children’s Home provides 

care to children in our own communities who have experienced abuse, neglect, and 

loss.  Epworth’s care breaks the destructive cycle and encourages children to aim 

higher in life.  Each child receives the physical, emotional, academic, and spiritual care 

they need to transform their lives.  This care makes a difference.  It develops long-

term healing, self-worth and self-confidence.  It transforms children who are three 

years behind in school into honor roll students, high school graduates, and college 

students.  Epworth’s care provides spiritual nourishment to strengthen their relation-

ship with God.  On Sunday, May 10, our congregation will support Epworth by collect-

ing the Annual Epworth Mother’s Day Offering.  Without the support of churches 

like ours Epworth could not provide transformational care for children in need.  We 

invite you to give generously to the children who call Epworth home.  Epworth does 

not receive denominational funding (apportionments).  This offering is our opportuni-

ty to support this vital ministry. For more information about Epworth Children’s 

Home, you can visit them on the web at www.epworthchildrenshome.org or find them 

on Facebook. 

NEW PHONE NUMBERS — Please change your records for Sharon and Thomas 

McKinnon; they now have new phone numbers.  Please use these numbers when 

calling them:  Sharon 910-280-2788; Thomas 910-280-4074. 

SALKEHATCHIE — It is time to register for Salkehatchie Summer Service 2015!!  

This year’s registration will be completed online, and the site is now ready for you 

to register.  The cost has gone up to $230 this year.  Full payment is due upon regis-

tration.  You must have your own valid email address and a password.  Access to 

Salkethachie registration is at Salkehatchie.org.  You will need to have a photo, 

medical insurance card, and medical information handy.  The photo and card will 

need to be scanned into the registration.  It will be possible to complete one part at 

one time and go back to complete the rest at a later time.  You must complete your 

registration before your request will be sent to the Camp Director of your camp 

selection.  If you have any questions, please contact Debbie Adams at 623-4153. 

DONATE NEW/USED READING GLASSES — If you would like to donate new or 

used reading glasses for them to be sent to Africa, you may do so by bringing them 

and placing them in the box by the office door in the lobby. 

MERCILESS METHODISTS — We show no mercy against cancer!!!  The 2015 Relay 

for Life of Chesterfield County is Friday, May 1 at Chesterfield High School Football 

Stadium; the goal for Chesterfield County is $145,000.  What’s your life worth?  

How can you help?  1) We need bottled water and cans of soft drinks; you may drop 

them off at the church office but mark RELAY. 2) We need slaw, chili, and chopped 

onions for Friday, May 1 — advise Jim Bennett if you can furnish any of these items. 

3) We need you to buy lots of luminaries in honor or memory of someone you love.  

If you would like to join our team or make an online donation you may do so by 

going to www.relayforlife.org and put “Merciless Methodists” in the team search 

box. 

LIFE LINE SCREENING — If you are interested in having the life line screening 

done, the church office has a limited number of complimentary screening certifi-

cates available on a first-come first-serve basis.  Please come by the office if you 

would like one of these certificates. 

WEDNESDAY AT THE FIRST (WATF) MEAL — The meal begins at 5:30pm and is 

cooked by Carolyn Gary; the cost is $7 for adults and $3 for children under 12 years 

old (maximum $21 for a household).  Sign up on the worship attendance sheet, or 

call the church office (537-7002) and ask that your name be added to the list of 

“regulars”.  Reservations must be in the church office no later than 3pm on Monday.            

MENU —  BBQ, sweet potatoes, green beans, corn bread, fat back, dessert and tea. 

 

 

 

John 10: 11-18 


